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MASFAP December 2024 Communication 

Happy Holidays MASFAP! 

 

The next edition of the MASFAP Monitor will be 
published in mid-January. Please send any items for 
the newsletter such as office news, babies, weddings, 
promotions, trips, anything that is of interest to your 
MASFAP colleagues by January 12 to 
Melissa.Findley@moslf.org—Happy Holidays! 

MASFAP January Newsletter 

MASFAP’s 2024 Annual Conference will be 

held November 10-12, 2025 at the Lodge of the 

Four Seasons. 

 

Block your calendar now! 

Save the Date 
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